
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325,
National City, CA 91950
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

March 27th, 2018

Re EVS-RP6020 Part Number Changes

To whom it may concern,

There will be a change to the TDK-Lambda part number for the EVS-RP reverse protection
modules, effective April 1st, 2018. The modules, originally designed for use with the EVS
series of constant current power supplies, are gaining popularity in general purpose “ORing”
applications, including N+1 redundancy and battery charging. The new part numbers are to
establish the items as a general accessory, rather than part of the EVS series.

Current Part Number New Part Number

EVS-RP6020 RP-60-20
EVS-RP6020/L RP-60-20/L

This will not affect physical appearance, functionality or pricing.

Sincerely,

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing

619-628-2872


